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Planting native plants in your backyard is a 
great way to provide habitat and improve 
biodiversity. Prickly and shrubby plants, such 
as spikey grevillea and bottlebrush, provide 
birds, small mammals and lizards with a safe 
place to hide from foxes and cats.  

As the weather warms up, take the 
opportunity to create a hiding place and 
plant some habitat in your backyard.

Our Bushland Festival website has some 
great links to local plants in the Hunter region: 
ourbushland.com/ourbushland-resources

Create Buddy Habitats 
backyardbuddies.org.au/create/

Importance of Plants  
adventuresatyourplace.com.au/importance-
of-plants/
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Challenge

Show off  
your work!

Send in a photo or 
video of you answering 
the Biodiversity Blitz 
Challenge. Or show 
us an example of what 
you have done to help 
biodiversity at your place. 

Upload them to the 
Creative Gallery on the 
Adventures at Your Place 
website:  
adventuresatyourplace.
com.au/creative-gallery/
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